
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

CITY OF CORNER BROOK 

MEDIA RELEASE – ANNUAL FLUSHING PROGRAM 

 _____________________________________________________________________  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                     JULY 11th, 2016 

 
“Due to the City’s annual flushing program, all residents and businesses in the following 
areas may experience low water pressure and discoloration of water for the next two (2) 
weeks commencing Monday, July 11th, 2016.  The City of Corner Brook regrets any 
inconvenience that this may cause area residents.” 
 
The areas affected are: 
  
  -  All areas of Curling and the Town of Mount Moriah 
 
 
The City of Corner Brook would like to thank you for your cooperation and apologizes 
for any inconvenience this may cause. Residents can visit the City’s official website, 
www.cornerbrook.com , at any time to receive current information on the annual flushing 
program. 
 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 
Keith Costello 
Water and Sewer Superintendent   
637-1596 
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http://www.cornerbrook.com/

